
Creative INSET  and  
Cultural Rucksack Marketplace

Wed 16 July, 1pm-5.30pm

Extend creative teaching and  
learning opportunities in your 
school by joining us for an 
afternoon of talks, workshops 
and networking at Nottingham 
Contemporary!   
 
Join Nottingham’s Cultural  
Rucksack network of schools to 
connect with arts organisations, 
theatres, galleries and museums 
and find out about 2025/2026 
cultural educational offers.  
 

We aim to celebrate the rich 
heritage and cultural diversity 
of Nottingham, ensuring young 
people grow up feeling  
connected to and valued by 
their city. All Nottingham City 
schools welcome. 

Register your free place here 
(up to 3 teachers per school)
and commit to developing a  
cultural entitlement for your 
pupils. 

www.challengenottingham.co.uk

https://form.jotform.com/251133856006047

